



CIRCULAR

Ref. No. - 13 BPSMN /2019/16

Dt. 02 November, 2019

Dear Parent

Greetings for "Gurupurab"

Guru Nanak Jayanti is celebrated to mark the birth of Guru Nanak Sahib and is celebrated with great zeal in India. This is a time for happiness and fun, but the festival also brings attention to the teachings of Guru Nanak.

To spread the spirit of brotherhood, humility, equality, simplicity and tolerance; BBPS is organizing 'Langar'-Prasad in the school premises on 11th Nov, 2019 on an auspicious occasion of 550th birth anniversary of Guru Nanak Dev Ji.

Parents are requested to send the required raw material as per the class schedule (will be shared in what's app group by class teacher) in order to contribute in the *Langar-Prasad* so that our trailblazers learn the values perpetuated by Guru Nanak Dev Ji.

Mr. Harsh Kumar

(Principal)

Ms. Akanksha Sehgal Setia (Head Mistress)(Sr.)